

Spittal V.C. School Newsletter 16 - Spring term 2022

Kerbcraft – This week year 1 began their weekly Kerbcraft sessions. Led by Local Authority staff, the children are learning about aspects of road safety in small groups during short walks in the village.

Snow – Excitement broke out across the school on Tuesday morning as the snow came down! Everyone ventured outside to enjoy the covering of snow across the playground!

Cluster meeting – Earlier in the week the headteachers of all the schools in the Haverfordwest cluster met at Haverfordwest High VC School to discuss partnership working and our continued joint working on the new curriculum, Curriculum for Wales. A number of joint training and planning sessions have been booked for staff from all the schools.

Music with Mr Morris – Over the past half term we have begun to have a weekly assembly altogether in the school hall. Today Mr Morris began teaching the children several hymns for these whole school assemblies. We look forward to sharing them with you when we have practised them a little more!

Recorders – Today the sound of recorders could be heard coming from the hall as Dosbarth Poppit Sands, Skrinkle Haven and Cwm-yr-Eglwys as the children continued with their instrumental music lessons with Mr Morris. Keep going everyone!

Handwriting - Please see the school handwriting letter formation below which is developed and used across the school.

abcdefghijklmnopqrstuvwxyz

Football – The school football team have an away friendly match with Waldo Williams on Monday afternoon. Pob lwc!

Dates for the diary

• Mon 20th – Fri 24th February – Half term break

Enjoy your weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Vaughan Head teacher



